
Become a Friend of Moorlands 
Helping out can be very rewarding and fun. You can give as much or as little time as you  
have, and you  will be helping to make a big difference.  
 

1: Give Andrea Mathers (Office manager) a call on (01493) 789243 just to ensure she will be  
     at school and available when you plan to visit. (The visit should only last a few minutes) 
2: Complete this form and bring it along to reception with two forms of ID and a named  
     bill from the past three months. Andrea will take copies of the originals. 
3: The school will arrange a free DBS check. 
4: You will receive an e-mail directly from DBS with a link. You complete the online DBS form. 
5: You receive your report in the post, and take it to the school for them to review. 
6: Once reviewed and approved, that’s it! 
 
You can opt to join our Committee Facebook page, or receive information by email. 
 

*Your Name  

*Relationship with School  
Please add child’s name and class if 

applicable 

 

* Address 

 

Contact Details Please provide only the contact details you are happy for us to use to contact you. 

*E-mail 
 

Facebook ID 
 

Home Phone 
 

Mobile 
 

Please tick this box if you do not wish your information to be seen by committee members and official helpers. i.e. communication 
updates via group e-mails. 

* Required (Note: a current email address is required for the DBS process) 
 

Tick your area of interest Tick all that apply 
I would be interested in getting involved in creating, planning of future events  
I would like to help out now and then, for example helping to supervise children at Discos   
I would rather stay behind the scenes, but would help out at the school with admin such as 
sorting out invitations etc. 

 

 
Data Protection. We will use the information you supply to help the Friends of Moorlands to raise more money for the school. We may store this 
electronically. We will keep your details safe and will not provide them to third parties. If at any time you wish for your details to be removed from 
our records then please contact the chairperson.  

 
School Office: Once DBS is initiated, Please return this form to Alex Hemp for archiving. Thanks 8o)  


